
 
VanEck Vectors™ ETFs N.V. (the Company)  

Notice to Shareholders of the Company and the underlying Sub-Funds (ETFs) 

Dear Shareholder, 

VanEck Asset Management B.V. wishes to announce update of the prospectus of VanEck Vectors™ 
ETFs N.V. 
 

The update of the prospectus - effective as of today 2 November 2020 – reflects a general update of 
information including the risk section. Furthermore, the legal merger of the depositary is reflected in 
the update. 

If you have any queries or require further information in relation to the above, please contact your 
usual VanEck contact or consult with your professional adviser. 

We thank you for your continuing support of the Company. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

VanEck Asset Management B.V. 

The Board of Directors 

For and on behalf of  

VanEck Vectors™ ETFs N.V. 

 

Amsterdam, 2 November 2020 

 


